FOR ADVANCED LEARNING AND RESEARCH

L INSTITUTE

Pursuant to Bid IFB No. 2019-07-01, the Institute for Advanced Learning and
Research has awarded a contract for Conference Facilities Renovation to Blair
Construction, Inc.

This Notice of Award is posted on January 10, 2020.

Mark Gignac
Executive Director



